
 
 
 
 

PARTNERS IN LEARNING 
 
Oran Park High School  
1 Podium Way, Oran Park, NSW 2570  
T: 02 4634 7700 E: oranpark-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
NSW Department of Education  
oranpark-h.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Due to the severe weather event that is impacting Sydney, our school will be only offering 

minimal supervision tomorrow, Thursday 3rd March 2022.  Localised flooding and road 

closures means a large number of staff are unable to get to school safely.  Further 

information regarding our schools operational status for Friday will be updated where 

possible tomorrow.  

 

If students are unabe to attend school and parents require access to online learning, please 

go to the Department of Educations website https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-

learning/learning-from-home   

 

Please stay safe and dry! Our thoughts are with all our families who experiencing flooding. 

 

 

Regards, 

Brad Mitchell  
Principal  
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